PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

August 18, 2009

The Porter Police Commission meeting was called to order at

6 p.m. In attendance were Karen Pisowicz, Vice-President; Sandi
Snyder, Commissioner; Police Chief Jamie Spanier and Jon Granat,
Town Council Liaison. William Donley was absent.

_ 8ince Pisowicz was absent last month and Donley is absent this
month, approval of the July 21, 2009 minutes will be held until
next month. - :

In the monthly report, Chief Spanier stated the department is
_very, very busy in July and this month. -

Under 01d Business regarding a stop light at US 20 and Wagner
Road, it was agreed that the Commission would send a letter

to the State requesting a study. Ten-vear~-old Trey Bonnema,
who last month brought a petition with 271 signatures, returned
with another 60 signatures for a stop light and stated there
are more sighatures to be turned in. '

There was no New Business.

Under Public¢ Comments, Pauline Poparad noted her husband thinks
there might have been a stop light at 20 and Wagner. Jennifer
Klug also stated there might have been a stop light there.
Liaison Granat asked if the Town COuhcil should write a letter
and it was agreed that if a study is done then the Council could
also write a letter.

Meeting adjourned 6:13 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Rita Newmah Secretary

Minutes approved this Jle day of Cj?éﬁr . 2009

RKaren Pigowicz, Vice-Preside
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Sandi Snyder) Commisgioner

Attest: /
Rita Newman



